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School Partnerships
As a curriculum and instruction team, we are working closely with a group of educators

across the Temora Network, to identify areas in Numeracy we are successful in and areas we

need to develop. This project includes working within a focus group of Young North Public

School, Young Public School, Young High School, the Director of Educational Leadership,

Carolynne Merchant and Numeracy Specialist, Jane Strachan. This group aims to provide

consistent teaching to ensure success for students heading into high school and develop an

enjoyment for numeracy through the following processess.

Numeracy is a key part of schooling and life.

Success in numeracy can often be seen as

difficult for some students. At YNPS, we are

working on changing the way students see

Mathematics from Math is hard to Math is great!

Working together
to make change.

Math is
Fun!
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Our staff engaged in the first session of the Big

ideas to start strong professional learning in

Mathematics during our recent staff meeting.

They enjoyed the challenge that was set for

them to engage in critical thinking and strong

conversations about their reasoning.

You can try this at home too!

Big Ideas to Start Strong:
Becoming Mathematicians

Hands
on Math

A square piece of paper 10cm x 10cm

A pair of scissors.

Things you need:

The task:

Your task is to cut a hole into your piece of

paper large enough to squeeze a person

through.

Send in your photos of your attempts at

success. Which way worked best? What didn't

work?

At Home Challenge!


